

From: Keilani, Wendy  
Sent: 7/8/2010 4:27:01 PM  
To: Horner, Trina (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); Middlekauff, Charles (Law) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CRMd); [Redacted] Andrews, Veronica (Merchant) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=VFA2); mflorio@turn.org (mflorio@turn.org); deana.ng@sce.com (deana.ng@sce.com); David.Schiada@sce.com (David.Schiada@sce.com); Obiora, Noel (noel.obiora@cpuc.ca.gov); dbp@cpuc.ca.gov (dbp@cpuc.ca.gov)  
Cc: [Redacted] Jacobson, Erik B (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=EBJ1); Smith, Aimee (AMSmith@semprautilities.com)  
Bcc:  
Subject: RE: 2010 LTPP -- Revised Request for Modified Procedural Schedule on Convergence Bidding

Thanks, Charles. SDG&E has an issue now (I'm sorry we did not catch it earlier) with one particular date in the proposed schedule. July 23, currently scheduled for the workshop, is a conflict for the key SDG&E people who have an all day commitment in San Diego that cannot be moved. Is there any way we could move the workshop to either the previous day, July 22, or the following Monday, July 26?

**From:** Middlekauff, Charles (Law) [mailto:CRMd@PGE.COM]  
**Sent:** Thursday, July 08, 2010 3:52 PM  
**To:** Horner, Trina; [Redacted] Andrews, Veronica (Merchant); David.Schiada@sce.com; deana.ng@sce.com; Keilani, Wendy; mflorio@turn.org; Obiora, Noel; dbp@cpuc.ca.gov  
**Cc:** Jacobson, Erik B; [Redacted]  
**Subject:** 2010 LTPP -- Revised Request for Modified Procedural Schedule on Convergence Bidding  
**Importance:** High

Dave, Deana, Wendy, Mike, Noel and Dave:

This afternoon Deana Ng and I talked with ALJ Kolakowski and walked through with her our proposed schedule for convergence bidding. She was very open and receptive to our proposal, with a few additions. I have added in to the schedule supplemental comments on the 20 questions after the workshop, but before the utility proposals are due, and a date to request evidentiary hearings, as well as a hearing regarding evidentiary hearings if necessary (these two items were included in ALJ Kolakowski's original schedule). She understood that we were all pressed for time and seemed very open to a later filing of proposals so that parties have a chance to really prepare and refine their proposals. She also indicated that she did not believe that our schedule would impact the October 2010 date for the issuance of a proposed decision, which is included in her original schedule.

She asked that we file a written request. Attached is a revised version of what I sent out this morning, with the additional items, and some clearer language regarding no changes in the date for a proposed decision. I plan to file this by tomorrow morning no later than 9:00 a.m. Please let me know by COB

today (or the latest 8:00 a.m. tomorrow) if: 91) you are signing on as a joint party; and (2) any edits. If you have edits, please copy the whole group so that everyone can see and sign off.

Thanks for the quick turnaround on this.

Charles

<<2010 LTPP -- Convergence Bidding Schedule (00102272).DOC>>